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Summary and recommendations of equality analysis/impact assessment.
· Context 
In March 2018, the Government published its vision for delivering sustained improvement in Alternative Provision (Creating Opportunity for All: Out Vision for Alternative Provision), which aims to ensure that:
· the right children are placed in AP

· children have good experiences of, and receive high quality education in, AP 

· children achieve meaningful outcomes after leaving AP 

· AP is recognised as an integral part of the education system

· the system is designed to achieve high quality outcomes for children and value for money for the tax payer
· Aims and Objectives
KCC is consulting on proposed changes to the funding model for Pupil Referral Units (PRUs) and Alternative Provision in Kent. The current the current funding model and how this breaks down into two different stages: 
1. The first stage involves allocating the total AP budget between districts
2. The second stage involves the allocation within each district, depending on the agreed model of operation.

For stage 1, the proposal is to continue to calculate the district allocation using the existing formula but to include additional elements, as detailed within the Consultation paper.

For the second stage, there are considerations in terms of operating under either a delegated funding model (with a PRU) or districts operating under a devolved arrangement. Both models include the capacity for the Local Authority to exercise financial redress where school’s performance or engagement is below expectation and fails to operate in a way that is inclusive. 

· Summary of equality impact

These proposals are set out in support of the Government’s vision to deliver sustained improvements in AP, by introducing a more robust and consistent framework to facilitate an inclusive way for schools to work, with the flexibility for schools to provide equal opportunities to meet the needs of all children in their district, i.e. those of primary school age, as well as secondary age, including those challenging learners awaiting the outcome of an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP) assessment.
Adverse Equality Impact Rating Low 
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